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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 10:16 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Jennifer Thiermann

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern:

I'm writing to object to the ending of seasonal hydro and although I understand that is not up for review, I assume
the increased rates are. I use electricity one month a year and already pay about $500. To raise my rate 100% is
unfair and punishes those in the less consumptive group. I would have to pay nearly

$1300 at the new rate, just for one month's low usage. Please do whatever you can to adjust this rate lower for the
bottom tier of users. Also by using less electricity, we are supporting the environment. I don't want to be forced to
using a generator instead of Hydro because of this skyrocketing new cost.

Thank you for your consideration.

-- Attachment --





